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At around 5:30 a.m. Friday, July 19, Lafayette Township Fire Protection District (LTFPD) along
with Georgetown Twp Fire Protection District and Greenville Township Vol. Fire Department
responded to a report a fire at the JayC Food Store at 815 highlander Point Dr.       
 LTFPD units arrived on scene to find a fire on top of a cooler unit. 
 The fire was contained to the top of the unit and there was no extension to the rest of the
building. 
 The smoky haze in the building was ventilated and the health department was called to the
scene as per protocol with any fire evolving business with food.
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